Don't forget to look at our website - www.newroadprimarycalderdale.org.uk



Friday 15th Dec 2017

New Road Primary School

Weekly Newsletter - Week 13

Family Learning

This week in Family Learning we have been making 'Christmas Tree Pizzas' and 'Decorated Biscuit Baubles.' For the Christmas Tree Pizzas the children had to knead the dough, cut out the shapes and then use pizza topping ingredients to decorate their pizzas. Making the Biscuit Baubles included putting apricot jam on a ginger biscuit and then decorating fondant icing with Jelly Tots. As I am sure you will agree there are some lovely creations and everyone had lots of Christmas fun.











Congratulations to all our GROWTH and House Point certificate winners this week -



GROWTH Award Winners— Abigail, Charlie, Lexi, Logan, Lottie, Macie, Evangeline, Mia, Felix, Louis, Lilly, Beatrice, Marcel & Millie



House Point Winners— Callum, Oliver, Charlie, Saul & Finn.

email: admin@newroad.calderdale.sch.uk

December

Dec 18th—20th—PTFA selling Raffle Tickets

Dec 20th—Class Christmas
Parties

Dec 20th—KS2 Carol Concert 6:30pm

Dec 21st—School Panto
Trip—10.15 am performance

Dec 22nd—School Closes

January

Jan 8th—School Closed— Training Day

Jan 9th—School reopens

Jan 19th—Firefighters Collection

Jan 22nd—Yr 4 trip to Thackray Museum

Jan 25th—Yr 3 Class Assembly

February

Feb 16th-School Closes

Feb 26th—School reopens

March

March 1st—Yr 4 Class Assembly

March 8th—Reception Class
Assembly

March 16th—20th—Book Fayre

March 21st—Year 5 trip to Magna

March 29th-school closes

Attendance

Acorns— 94.2% Lates 8 Elms—94.6% Lates 3

Oaks— 87.1% Lates 1 Rowans—97.8% Lates 5

Willows— 98.0% Lates 7 Maples—97.1% Lates 5

Junipers— 96.6% Lates 3 **School— 95.2% Lates 32**

No class had 100% attendance or no late marks let's make every effort to improve this for next week everybody!!

School Panto Trip

This is a reminder that unless you have pre-arranged with school for your child to have a packed lunch then you must send your child in with a packed lunch on the 21st December. Thank you.

KS2 Carol Concert- 20.12.17 at 6:30pm

Letters have gone out regarding the KS2 Carol Concert. Please let us know how many seats you require so we can make sure we can accommodate you all.

Well done to all our fantastic KS1 performers in 'Forgetful Santa' they were amazing.



Lunchtime Award Winners

Congratulations to our lunchtime award winners for their perfect manners this week— Reis, Sadie, Ben, Lois, Max, Nyla & Masie.



PTFA

Please be aware that the PTFA have set up a new Facebook Group Please follow this link for the new closed group https://m.facebook.com/groups/1908916519360596.



After School Clubs

Clubs for the Autumn
Term

Tuesday Karate Club

Weds Mindfulness
Colouring Club

Friday Football Club

PTFA Chocolate Raffle

From the 18th to the 22nd December our PTFA well be selling raffle tickets for £1.00 a ticket everyday. They will be in the hall each morning from 8.35 to 9.00. There is a chocolate prize to be won each day with a big prize to be won on the Friday. Good Luck!